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Migration and the Education of Young People 0-19 Aug 11 2021 Migration and the Education of
Young People 0–19 investigates migration from a number of perspectives to consider the
changing dynamics of society within different countries. Examining the data associated with
global migration by focusing on case studies from a wide range of countries, it provides
detailed and balanced coverage of this politically sensitive topic to explore the educational
needs of migrant young people, the impact of large-scale migration to and from countries and
the policy challenges that individual countries face when ensuring adequate provision for
migrant young people within their education systems. Chapters cover: The reasons why people
might move Social and emotional learning in Britain: a tool to guard against cultural
pollution? Migration into a global city: the economic and educational success of London
Latvian people on the move and the impact on education People’s movement – Greece Return
migration in Lithuania: incoming challenges for children’s education The United States, Latin
America, immigration and education Tanzanian street children: victims, ordinary lives or
extraordinary survivors? This book explores the changing social dynamics through an extensive
range of case studies and will be an essential resource for students taking undergraduate and
postgraduate courses in education, sociology and international relations.
Domestic Violence and Protecting Children Sep 19 2019 In this volume, the authors present an
overview of the innovative work taking place in relation to domestic violence and child
protection. This book looks at new prevention initiatives and how interventions for children
exposed to domestic violence have been developed. It shows how services for abusive fathers
have evolved and provides discussion and critique of a number of new initiatives in the field
of interagency risk assessment. With international perspectives and examples drawn from
social care, health care and voluntary sectors, this book brings together established ideas
with recent thinking to provide an authoritative summary of current domestic violence and
child protection practice. As a valuable source of guidance on how to work safely with

children living with domestic violence, this is a key reference for social workers, health
professionals and policy makers.
The imperial premiership May 28 2020 Recent votes in the House of Commons on British
military intervention have put foreign policy at the heart of public consciousness. This book
spans British foreign policy over the last fifty years and nine premierships from Harold
Wilson to David Cameron. Based on the author's first-hand interviews with former foreign
secretaries, Cabinet ministers, senior civil servants, party officials, military chiefs and
diplomats it offers a unique account of the growing role of the prime minister in foreign
policymaking and its impact. Written by a senior parliamentary researcher it offers an
insider account of votes on military intervention in Syria. The prime minister now spends
more time on foreign policy than any previous period outside war, yet the public and MPs
themselves remain relatively ill-informed of foreign policy outside of crises. If we are to
avoid the mistakes of the past and utilise our country's full capacity on the world stage we
need a societal change in how we vet those who seek the office and in educating the
electorate.
Early Childhood and Neuroscience Jan 04 2021 Early Childhood and Neuroscience is a practical
guide to understanding the complex and challenging subject of neuroscience and its use (and
misapplication) in early childhood policy and practice. The 2nd edition has been updated
throughout and includes a new Foreword by Dr Laura Jana (Penn State University, USA), a new
Introduction and three new chapters on: - the effects of childhood trauma - self-regulation neurodiversity The book provides a balanced overview of the debates by weaving discussion on
the opportunities of using neuroscience in early childhood practice with examination of the
limitations and ethical implications throughout the chapters. This enables students to inform
their own opinions about the discipline and its use in their future practice. Clear
explanations of the main terms and theories are complemented with illustrative case studies
of cutting-edge research from around the world, a glossary of key terms and suggestions for
further reading. Reflective discussion questions give readers the chance to apply their
theoretical knowledge to real-world contexts.
Race Rights Reparations Nov 02 2020 This book considers institutional racism as a problem
that exists within modern societies. Its roots lie with the transatlantic slave trade and
slavery and the solution involves ridding society of the problem. It is argued here that,
first, there needs to be an acceptance of its existence, then developing the tools needed to
deal with it and, finally, to implement those tools so that institutional racism can be
permanently removed from society. The book has four themes: the first considers the nature of
institutional racism, the second theme looks at instances of institutional racism through
matters such as deaths in custody and skin lightening, the third considers the concept of
reparations and the final area looks at the development of social movements as a way of
pushing institutional racism up the political agenda. The development of a social movement is
part of a social discourse which would, for example, push mentoring as a form of reparations.
There is a need for more research on the manifestations of institutional racism and this book
is part of that discourse. It is argued that the legacy of the slave trade and slavery is
continuing and contemporary through the presence of institutional racism in society. This
problem has not been addressed through legislation and policies devised to combat racial
discrimination. Institutional racism needs to be understood as being located in the processes
and procedures of societal institutions.
Encyclopedia of Nordic Crime Fiction May 08 2021 Since the late 1960s, the novels of Sjöwall
and Wahlöö’s Martin Beck detective series, along with the works of Henning Mankell, Håkan
Nesser and Stieg Larsson, have sparked an explosion of Nordic crime fiction—grim police
procedurals treating urgent sociopolitical issues affecting the contemporary world. Steeped
in noir techniques and viewpoints, many of these novels are reaching international audiences
through film and television adaptations. This reference guide introduces the world of Nordic
crime fiction to English–speaking readers. Caught between the demands of conscience and
societal strictures, the detectives in these stories—like the heroes of Norse mythology—know
that they and their world must perish, but fight on regardless of cost. At a time of bleak
eventualities, Nordic crime fiction interprets the bitter end as a celebration of the
indomitable human spirit.
HL 111 - Make Or Break: The UK's Digital Future Jul 22 2022 This report is a call to action
for the incoming Government in May 2015. The world is being transformed by a series of
profound technological changes dominated by digital - a 'second machine age'. This is already
having a significant impact on the UK; over the next two decades some economists have
estimated that 35% of current jobs in the UK could become automated. Digital technology is

changing all our lives, work, society and politics. It brings with it huge opportunities for
the UK, but also significant risks. This demands an ambitious approach which will secure the
UK's position as a digital leader. The Committee recommends that the new Government
establishes a single and cohesive Digital Agenda. The potential value in doing so is
significant; the Government estimated that the digital sector alone was worth an estimated
£105 billion in gross value added to the UK in 2011. A report by the National Institute of
Economic and Social Research in 2013, meanwhile, found that the size of the digital economy
was almost double official estimates. Whatever the difficulties in quantifying the value, it
is clear that digital is already a substantial driver for growth and will become much more
so. Digital technology is transforming much more than just one sector of the economy - the
whole economy has become digitised. It would therefore be a mistake to take the 'digital
sector' as our sole focus of interest. Digital technology is pervasive across all aspects of
life, so much so that the 'digital economy' is becoming synonymous with the national economy.
The UK cannot afford to miss the opportunity or shirk the challenges this presents.
Islamophobia in Cyberspace Jun 28 2020 Cyber hate can take many different forms from online
material which can lead to actual offline abuse and violence, cyber violence; cyber stalking,
and online harassment with the use of visual images, videos, chat rooms, text and social
media which are intended to cause harm. This book examines the case for current guidelines
dealing with online anti-Muslim abuse and concludes that we require a new understanding of
this online behaviour and the impact it can have on vulnerable communities. It is unique as
it focuses on new technology in the form of social media and the Internet and explores the
challenges the police and other agencies face when confronting anti-Muslim abuse in
cyberspace. It also provides a critique of how people are targeted by online offenders and
helps us understand online anti-Muslim behaviour in a much more detailed and comprehensive
way by bringing together a range of experts who will examine this phenomenon and critically
discuss why they think it has become so much more prevalent than it was before.
Designing with Smart Textiles Nov 21 2019 If you want to understand, and be a part of, the
creative revolution in materials design, then Designing with Smart Textiles is the complete
toolkit you need to get started. Beginning by introducing the terminology and key
applications, the book goes on to examine the key design processes needed to develop
interactive textile design concepts, with detailed projects and examples to help you apply
these approaches in your own practice. Case studies and interviews with innovative designers
introduce you to different artistic and technological practices, and demonstrate how worldleading researchers are creating new technologies, yarns, fabrics, and applications.
Practitioners share unique insights into their processes, and “Tech Tips” so you can build on
their research in your own work. Featured designers include: Yemi Awosile, Joanna Berzowska,
Lauren Bowker, Marina Castan, Cute Circuit, Felecia Davis, Debbie Davies, Delia Dumitrescu,
Martha Glazzard, Ramyah Gowrishankar, Intelligent Textiles Ltd., Sara Keith, Ebru Kurbak and
Irene Posch, Barbara Layne, Eef Lubbers, Anna Persson, Mette Ramsgaard Thomsen, Rose
Sinclair, Mike Starbuck, Lynn Tandler, Paola Tognazzi, Sarah Walker and Linda Worbin
Early Years Placements Oct 25 2022 This is a key text for all those undertaking placements
or work-based learning (WBL) in early years settings. Taking a practical approach underpinned
by theory and research, it guides student practitioners through their WBL to help them
achieve an outstanding experience. There is a focus on the variety of child, parent and
practitioner perspectives plus case studies involving the full range of ages from across the
early years. While it is invaluable in answering key questions about placements it also
encourages a reflective and critical approach throughout that develops and promotes
professionalism. It is completely up to date with the latest Early Years Foundation Stage and
includes reference to the Early Years Teachers' Standards.
Extraterritoriality and International Bribery Jan 24 2020 The book presents a collective
action perspective to explain how extraterritoriality functions and assess when, and to what
extent, extraterritoriality is effective. A collective action perspective provides a new
account of foreign anti-bribery laws and their extraterritorial enforcement that draws on
theories discussed in the field of economic governance. Within this framework, the book
offers an intensive analysis of US foreign anti-bribery law such as the Foreign Corrupt
Practices Act (FCPA), international law as it emanates from the OECD Anti-Bribery Convention,
and comparative insights into UK law and German law. To test the theory in practice, the book
provides a unique data set of more than 40 foreign anti-bribery enforcement actions conducted
by the US Department of Justice (DOJ) and the Securities and Exchange Commission (SEC), and
other examples from comparative jurisdictions. Extraterritoriality and International Bribery
is ideal reading for academics and students with an interest in global governance, economic

crime, criminology, and law and economics, as well as practitioners concerned with foreign
anti-bribery enforcement, including compliance officers, lawyers, investigating and
prosecuting authorities, and business leaders. The book also discusses governance
alternatives existing outside international anti-bribery law and offers policy and legal
reforms proposals. The book suggests a decentralized enforcement model with the delegation of
some enforcement tasks to an external body as the most appropriate governance alternative.
Managing Long-term Conditions and Chronic Illness in Primary Care Jun 21 2022 Effective
management of long-term conditions is an essential part of contemporary nursing policy and
practice. Systematic and evidence-based care which takes account of the expert patient and
reduces unnecessary hospital admissions is vital to support those with long-term
conditions/chronic diseases and those who care for them. Reflecting recent changes in
treatment, the nurse’s role and the patient journey and including additional content on
rehabilitation, palliative care, and non-medical prescribing, this fully updated new edition
highlights the key issues in managing long-term conditions. It provides a practical and
accessible guide for nurses and allied health professionals in the primary care environment
and covers: - the physical and psychosocial impact of long-term conditions - effective case
management - self-management and the expert patient - behavioural change strategies and
motivational counselling - telehealth and information technology - nutritional and medication
management. Packed with helpful, clearly written information, Managing Long-term Conditions
and Chronic Illness in Primary Care includes case studies, fact boxes and pointers for
practice. It is ideal reading for pre- and post-registration nursing students taking modules
on long-term conditions, and will be a valuable companion for pre-registration students on
community placements.
Tapping the Oceans Feb 05 2021 Increasingly, water-stressed cities are looking to the oceans
to fix unreliable, contested and over-burdened water supply systems. Desalination
technologies are, however, also becoming the focus of intense political disagreements about
the sustainable and just provision of urban water. Through a series of cutting-edge case
studies and multi-subject approaches, this book explores the political and ecological debates
facing water desalination on a broad geographical scale.
The Impact of History? Aug 19 2019 Driven by the increasing importance of discussions around
'impact' and its meaning and implications for history, The Impact of History? brings together
established and new voices to raise relevant questions, issues and controversies for debate.
The chapters are articulated around the themes of public history, the politics of history,
the role of history in the shaping of learning and the situation of history in the changing
world of education. While this subject is driven differently by the research bodies and
councils of different countries, similar debates about the value and place of the academy in
society are taking place in the UK, the USA and Europe as well as in other parts of the
world. Chapters cover diverse areas of history from this perspective including: public
history national histories new technologies and the natural sciences campaigning histories
the impact agenda. This collection is a political and intellectual intervention at a time
when scholars and readers of history are being asked to explain why history matters and it
seeks to intervene in the debates on ‘impact’, on education and on the role of the past in
the shaping of our future. Bringing together leading authors from a wide range of fields, The
Impact of History? is an accessible and engaging yet polemical and thought-provoking overview
of the role of history in contemporary society.
Oxford Textbook of Nature and Public Health Jan 16 2022 Human beings have always been
affected by their surroundings. There are various health benefits linked to being able to
access to nature; including increased physical activity, stress recovery, and the stimulation
of child cognitive development. The Oxford Textbook of Nature and Public Health provides a
broad and inclusive picture of the relationship between our own health and the natural
environment. All aspects of this unique relationship are covered, ranging from disease
prevention through physical activity in green spaces to innovative ecosystem services, such
as climate change adaptation by urban trees. Potential hazardous consequences are also
discussed including natural disasters, vector-borne pathogens, and allergies. This book
analyses the complexity of our human interaction with nature and includes sections for
example epigenetics, stress physiology, and impact assessments. These topics are all
interconnected and fundamental for reaching a full understanding of the role of nature in
public health and wellbeing. Much of the recent literature on environmental health has
primarily described potential threats from our natural surroundings. The Oxford Textbook of
Nature and Public Health instead focuses on how nature can positively impact our health and
wellbeing, and how much we risk losing by destroying it. The all-inclusive approach provides

a comprehensive and complete coverage of the role of nature in public health, making this
textbook invaluable reading for health professionals, students, and researchers within public
health, environmental health, and complementary medicine.
Learning to Teach Physical Education in the Secondary School Jun 09 2021 Praise for previous
editions: 'A wealth of advice on generic aspects of teaching and learning in Physical
Education ...The accessibility of the text, and constant reference to ways of adapting
suggestions to different situations, make this book particularly "user-friendly" and suitable
for student-teachers in diverse settings' – European Physical Education Review ‘Essential
reading for teachers who pride themselves on being "critically reflective"' – Times
Educational Supplement The fourth edition of Learning to Teach Physical Education in the
Secondary School has been revised and updated in light of the latest research evidence and
practice in relation to teaching and learning, and changes in policy and practice within
initial teacher education. Key topics covered include: Starting out as a teacher Planning and
evaluation for effective learning and teaching Communication in PE Lesson organisation and
management Motivating pupils for learning in PENEW Assessment for and of learning Inclusive
approaches to teaching PE Learner-centred teaching and physical literacyNEW Teaching safely
and safety in PE Accredited Qualifications in PE Teacher beliefsNEW Developing your own
knowledge, skills and understandingNEW This core text guides you to become competent in basic
teaching skills, enabling you to cope in a wide range of teaching situations. It emphasises
the development of your own professional judgement, your ability to reflect critically on
what you are doing, and on your beliefs about teaching PE. Written with university and schoolbased initial teacher education in mind, Learning to Teach Physical Education in the
Secondary School is an essential source of support and guidance for all student teachers of
PE embarking on the challenging journey to becoming an effective, successful teacher.
Mentoring and Supervision in Healthcare Apr 07 2021 The Third Edition of this bestselling
text continues to combine discussion of the theory and research which defines mentoring in
healthcare with a sharp focus on how to do mentoring in practice. Key features of the Third
Edition are: · discussion of the latest policy including the Francis Report and 6 Cs of
nursing · a companion website with teaching resources for lecturers and expanded case
studiesand free SAGE journal articles for students · activities which challenge readers to
question their knowledge · example tools for mentors to use in practice, such as learning
contracts, lesson plans and professional development plans. The book has been updated with
the latest evidence and includes expanded discussions on coaching, working with
underachieving students and supporting students with disabilities and special educational
needs. Interprofessional in scope, it is essential reading for all those taking mentoring
courses in nursing, midwifery, social care and the allied health professions.
Forensic Archaeology Jun 16 2019 Forensic archaeology is mostly defined as the use
ofarchaeological methods and principles within a legal context.However, such a definition
only covers one aspect of forensicarchaeology and misses the full potential this discipline
has tooffer. This volume is unique in that it contains 57 chapters fromexperienced forensic
archaeological practitioners working indifferent countries, intergovernmental organisations
orNGO’s. It shows that the practice of forensic archaeologyvaries worldwide as a result of
diverse historical, educational,legal and judicial backgrounds. The chapters in this volume
will bean invaluable reference to (forensic) archaeologists, forensicanthropologists,
humanitarian and human rights workers, forensicscientists, police officers, professionals
working in criminaljustice systems and all other individuals who are interested in
thepotential forensic archaeology has to offer at scenes of crime orplaces of incident. This
volume promotes the development offorensic archaeology worldwide. In addition, it proposes
aninterpretative framework that is grounded in archaeological theoryand methodology,
integrating affiliated behavioural and forensicsciences.
The Politics of Childhoods Real and Imagined Mar 26 2020 The second volume of Priscilla
Alderson’s popular and renowned book Childhoods Real and Imagined relates dialectical
critical realism to childhood. By demonstrating their relevance and value to each other,
Alderson presents a practical introductory guide for applying critical realism to research
about children and young people. Each chapter summarises key themes from several academic
disciplines and policy areas, ranging from climate change and social justice between
generations, to neoliberalism, social reform and imagining utopias. Children’s and adults’
views and experiences are reviewed, and whereas the first volume deals with more personal and
local aspects of childhood, this volume widens the scope into debates about global politics,
which so seldom mention children. Each chapter demonstrates how children and young people are
an integral part of the whole of society and are often especially affected by policies and

events. This book is written for everyone who is researching, studying or teaching about
childhood, or who cares for and works with children and young people, as well as those
interested in critical realist approaches.
Commonsense Methods for Children with Special Educational Needs Apr 19 2022 This fully
revised and updated seventh edition of Commonsense Methods for Children with Special
Educational Needs continues to offer practical advice on evidence-based teaching methods and
intervention strategies for helping children with a wide range of disabilities or
difficulties. The advice the author provides is embedded within a clear theoretical context
and draws on the latest international research and literature from the field. Coverage
includes: learning difficulties and disabilities students with autism spectrum disorders,
intellectual disability, physical or health issues, and sensory impairments gifted and
talented students developing social skills and self-management behaviour management teaching
methods literacy and numeracy curriculum differentiation and adaptive teaching computer-based
instruction and e-learning. Peter Westwood also provides additional information and advice on
transition from school to employment for students with disabilities, lesson study, elearning, and computer-aided instruction, and reflects on the important changes made within
the latest Diagnostic and Statistical Manual of Mental Disorders (DSM-5).
Getting to Grips with BIM Sep 24 2022 With the UK government‘s 2016 BIM threshold
approaching, support for small organisations on interpreting, filtering and applying BIM
protocols and standards is urgently required. Many small UK construction industry supply
chain firms are uncertain about what Level 2 BIM involves and are unsure about taking first
steps towards having BIM capability. As digitisation, increasingly impacts on work practices,
Getting to Grips with BIM offers an insight into an industry in change supplemented by
practical guidance on managing the transition towards more widespread and integrated use of
digital tools to manage the design, construction and whole life use of buildings.
International Migration Aug 31 2020 Migration has been a widely discussed and debated issue
in recent years while events in Africa and the Arab world have caused migration on a huge
scale and pushed the subject close to the top of the political agenda. Globalisation, climate
change and demographic developments in the West provide a backdrop to the current discourses
and policies on migration. There is a conflict between humanitarian impulses and
protectionism. Recent decades have seen an increase in research and writing, in the UK and
internationally, on the different aspects of migration. The increase in numbers and diversity
of migrants is recognised as posing significant challenges and opportunities for social and
public policies. Simultaneously the policy landscape on migrants entitlements to public
services, as well as notions of social protection. are in a state of flux in the context of
the adoption of austerity policies across the European Union and beyond. These trends have
significant implications on access to services generally, including health and social care
services. Philomena de Lima provides a contemporary understanding of migrants and migration
processes and trends. She reviews the conceptual and theoretical discourses on integration
and citizenship rights with a particular focus on issues related to migrants access to
services, including health and social care services. The book will inform and educate social
science students, policy-makers and those wrestling on a practical level with the
implications of migration.
Forced Marriage and 'Honour' Killings in Britain Mar 06 2021 This book explores the
contemporary phenomenon of forced marriage and 'honour' killings in Britain. Set against a
background of increasing 'honour'-based violence within the country's South Asian and Muslim
Diasporas, the book traces the development of the 'honour' question over the past two
decades. It accordingly witnesses unprecedented changes in public awareness and government
policy including ground-breaking 'honour'-specific legislation and the criminalisation of
forced marriage. All of which makes Britain an important context for the study of this now
indigenous and self-perpetuating social problem. In considering the scale of the challenge
and its underlying causes, attention is paid to the intersections of gendered power
structures that disadvantage female members of 'honour' cultures as well as feminist theories
that seek to explain them. The book features five key case-studies of 'honour' killings and
draws from a wide range of narratives including those of 'honour' violence survivors,
grassroots service providers and legislators. Such myriad of perspectives reveals the
complexity of the 'honour' issue and the deep ideological divisions that characterise it.
With the UK's multiculturalist discourse unable to reconcile protecting patriarchal minority
cultures with safeguarding gender equality and human rights, the book raises fundamental
questions about the country's future direction. Following a long trend of state-sponsored
integrationist policies, the government's response to the 'honour' question points decisively

in the direction of a post-multicultural British nation.
The External Dimension of the EU’s Policy against Trafficking in Human Beings Dec 03 2020
This book explores the external dimension of the ambitious EU policy on human trafficking.
Through this policy the EU institutions and Member States promote the eradication of human
trafficking and support, to that end, cooperation with their partners, being third States or
international organisations. Analysing the unilateral and multilateral mechanisms the EU uses
to achieve these aims, the book questions whether the EU's external response to human
trafficking addresses it in all its dimensions, and whether it does so in a coherent way. As
a case study, the book explores the cooperation of the EU with countries of the Western
Balkans, which constitutes a specific unilateral mechanism. The analysis of the multilateral
mechanisms covers the cooperation of the EU with key international and regional organisations
combating human trafficking, including but not limited to the Council of Europe or the United
Nations Office on Drugs and Crime. The book also examines the impact of the evolution of
migration flows and the increasing reliance of military tools on the EU's response to human
trafficking.
Gothic Science Fiction Dec 23 2019 Gothic Science Fiction explores the fascinating world of
gothic influenced science fiction. From Frankenstein to Doctor Who and from H. G Wells to
Stephen King, the book charts the rise of a genre and follows the descent into darkness that
consumes it.
Five Year Mission Jul 10 2021 In May 2010, Labour suffered one of its worst ever election
defeats. A few months later it chose Ed Miliband as its new leader. His task? To win back
power after just one term in opposition - a tall order given how many voters had come to
blame Labour for the economic mess the country was in, and to see the party as a soft-touch
when it came to immigration and welfare. Even those who were more sympathetic had their
doubts. Was Ed Miliband really leadership material? Would he be able to overcome defeating
his elder brother to get to the top? Would he have to do as he was told by the trade union
leaders who had helped him win? Could he resolve the tensions between Blairites and
Brownites, Blue Labour and New Labour? Might his desire to keep his colleagues united mean
Labour stayed stuck in its comfort zone? Would he, in seeking to break from the party's
recent past, take it too far to the left? Could he offer the electorate something really
radical in 2015 or would he instead choose something safer but ultimately less inspiring? And
what should twenty-first social democracy look like now that the money had run out? This
book, by one of the country's foremost experts on party politics, seeks to answer all those
questions and, in the run up to the 2015 general election, to ask one more: will Ed
Miliband's five year mission turn out to be 'mission impossible'?
Antimicrobial Chemotherapy May 20 2022 Preceded by: Antimicrobial chemotherapy / Roger Finch
... [et al.]. 6th ed. 2012.
Nicola Sturgeon Feb 17 2022 A biography of the Scottish leader by an author with “an
excellent eye for political detail” (Scotland on Sunday). Nicola Sturgeon became involved in
politics as a teenager, and then began a law career in Glasgow. She would go on to become
Scotland’s youngest parliamentary candidate in 1992, in her early twenties. Considered a
rising star, she eventually reached the pinnacle of Scottish government as First Minister and
leader of the Scottish National Party—the party she’d joined at the age of sixteen. This book
explores her reputation for efficiency and shrewd political judgment, her family life, and
her role in the country’s turbulent recent years with the campaign for Scottish independence
from the United Kingdom and the Brexit vote. It is a portrait of a fascinating woman as well
as an “illuminating appraisal” of her impressive career (Spectator).
Who Really Runs Britain? Oct 01 2020 ‘Outsourcing’ – when will the horror stories stop
coming? Every year the government gives private companies like G4S, Serco, Capita and ATOS
£80 billion of taxpayers’ money to handle some of our most sensitive and important services –
but where is their transparency? Immigration is perhaps the most challenging and divisive
issue of our time – so why has our government abdicated responsibility? As privatisation
looms over an NHS in crisis, how do we hold these companies to account? Now, White speaks to
campaigners, Whitehall insiders – and the companies themselves. Who Really Runs Britain? is a
shocking compendium of what happens when outsourcing goes wrong – and what we do now.
Memory, Place and Identity Mar 18 2022 This book bridges theoretical gaps that exist between
the meta-concepts of memory, place and identity by positioning its lens on the emplaced
practices of commemoration and the remembrance of war and conflict. This book examines how
diverse publics relate to their wartime histories through engagements with everyday
collective memories, in differing places. Specifically addressing questions of place-making,
displacement and identity, contributions shed new light on the processes of commemoration of

war in everyday urban façades and within generations of families and national communities.
Contributions seek to clarify how we connect with memories and places of war and conflict.
The spatial and narrative manifestations of attempts to contextualise wartime memories of
loss, trauma, conflict, victory and suffering are refracted through the roles played by
emotion and identity construction in the shaping of post-war remembrances. This book offers a
multidisciplinary perspective, with insights from history, memory studies, social psychology,
cultural and urban geography, to contextualise memories of war and their ‘use’ by national
governments, perpetrators, victims and in family histories.
Comparative Homeland Security Apr 26 2020 Introduces the reader to a variety of overseas
Homeland Security strategies, policies, and practices in order to present approaches to
addressing homeland security challenges and inform students and practitioners This book
educates those studying or involved in American Homeland Security on the policies and
procedures set by other countries so that they can learn from foreign experiences and
determine which overseas approaches may be applicable to improving US Homeland Security
policy. The book is broken down into topical categories reflecting some of the major areas
within the field of Homeland Security. Each chapter comprises a discussion of strategic
policies followed by a set of countries in the context of the subset of Homeland Security
addressed in that particular chapter. The book also delves into cybersecurity policy issues,
an area that has been growing exponentially but was not touched on in the first edition. The
new edition of Comparative Homeland Security: Global Lessons updates foreign laws,
strategies, and policies while expanding the depth and range of the discussion to include
additional overseas policies. Based on eleven countries procedures and nine homeland security
dimensions, it covers: Counterterrorism Strategies, Laws and Institutions; Law Enforcement
Institutions and Strategies; Immigration and Counter-Radicalization; The Role of the Military
in Security and Support for Civil Authorities; Border Security, Naturalization, and Asylum
Policies; Security Facilities, Cyber Networks, and Transportation; Emergency Preparedness,
Emergency Response and Management and Crisis Communications; and Public Health Strategies and
Institutions. New edition updates foreign strategies and policies and extends the scope of
discussion of these topics Expanded approach for a wider range of students and practitioners
exploring the homeland security policies of other countries Covers strategies and tactics to
combat terrorism from a number of the world's democracies including: Great Britain, Israel,
France, Germany, Canada, and Australia Chapters are organized topically rather than by
country, thus allowing students and practitioners to easily compare policies and integrate
the concepts presented into practice Comparative Homeland Security: Global Lessons, Second
Edition is an excellent book for all scholars, students, and practitioners interested or
involved in homeland security, emergency management, law enforcement, criminal justice,
counter-terrorism, public health, transportation security, border security, and
cybersecurity.
Rapid Perioperative Care Jul 30 2020 Rapid Perioperative Care is an essential text for
students and practitioners requiring up-to-date fundamental information on the perioperative
environment. Covering a wide range of subjects related to perioperative practice and care,
each chapter is concise and focused to guide the reader to find information quickly and
effectively. This book uses a structured approach to perioperative care, starting with an
introduction to the perioperative environment, anaesthetics, surgery and recovery, followed
by postoperative problems and finally the roles of the Surgical Care Practitioner (SCP).
Covering all the key topics in the perioperative environment, this concise and easy-to-read
title is the perfect quick-reference book for students and theatre practitioners to support
them in their work in clinical practice, and enable them to deliver the best possible care.
Regional Aesthetics Aug 23 2022 This book is about forms of media that have reflected or
increased consciousness of - a sense of place or a regional identity. From landscape painting
in the Romantic era to newspaper coverage of devolution, the chapters explore, through
contextualized case studies, the aesthetics of a wide range of local, regional and grassroots
forms of media.
Work That Body Jul 18 2019 Work That Body: Male Bodies in Digital Culture explores the
recent rise in different types of men using digital media to sexualise their bodies. It
argues that the male body has become a key site in contemporary culture where neoliberalism’s
hegemony has been both secured and contested since 2008. It does this by looking at four
different case studies: the celebrity male nude leak; the rise of young men sharing images of
their muscular bodies on social media; RuPaul's Drag Race body transformational tutorial, and
the rise of chemsex. It finds that on the one hand digital media has enabled men to transform
their bodies into tools of value-creation in economic contexts where the historical means

they have relied on to create value have diminished. On the other it has also allowed them to
use their bodies to form intimate collective bonds during a moment when competitive
individualism continued to be the privileged mode of being in the world. It therefore offers
a unique contribution not only to the field of digital cultural studies but also to the
growing cultural studies literature attempting to map the historical contradictions of the
austerity moment.
Rise and Fall of the UK Film Council Dec 15 2021 Drawing on interviews with leading film
executives, politicians and industry stakeholders, including Alan Parker, Stewart Till and
Tim Bevan, this book provides an empirically grounded analysis of the rise and unexpected
fall of the UK Film Council, the key strategic body responsible for supporting film in the UK
for over a decade. As well as offering a critical overview of the political, policy and
technological contexts which framed the organisation's creation, existence and eventual
demise, the book provides a probing analysis of the tensions between national and global
interests in an increasingly transnational film industry, not least underlining how both US
and EU interests and pressures have played themselves out. It therefore provides a timely and
significant investigation into the contemporary policy environment for film in the 21st
century.
Four Words for Friend Oct 21 2019 A compelling argument about the importance of using more
than one language in today's world In a world that has English as its global language and
rapidly advancing translation technology, it's easy to assume that the need to use more than
one language will diminish--but Marek Kohn argues that plural language use is more important
than ever. In a divided world, it helps us to understand ourselves and others better, to live
together better, and to make the most of our various cultures. Kohn, whom the Guardian has
called "one of the best science writers we have," brings together perspectives from
psychology, evolutionary thought, politics, literature, and everyday experience. He explores
how people acquire languages; how they lose them; how they can regain them; how different
languages may affect people's perceptions, their senses of self, and their relationships with
each other; and how to resolve the fundamental contradiction of languages, that they exist as
much to prevent communication as to make it happen.
Contemporary British Television Crime Drama Sep 12 2021 Contemporary British Television
Crime Drama examines one of the medium’s most popular genres and places it within its
historical and industrial context. The television crime drama has proved itself capable of
numerous generic reinventions and continues to enjoy some of the highest viewing figures.
Crime drama offers audiences stories of right and wrong, moral authority asserted and
resisted, and professionals and criminals, doing so in ways that are often highly
entertaining, innovative, and thought provoking. In examining the appeal of this highly
dynamic genre, this volume explores how it responds not only to changing social debates on
crime and policing, but also to processes of hybridization within the television industry
itself. Contributors, many of whom are leading figures in UK television studies, analyse
popular series such as Broadchurch, Between the Lines, Foyle’s War, Poirot, Prime Suspect,
Sherlock and Wallander. Essays examine the main characteristics of television crime drama
production, including the nature of trans-Atlantic franchises and literary and transnational
adaptations. Adopting a range of feminist, historical, aesthetic and industrial approaches,
they offer incisive interrogations that provide readers with a rich understanding of the
allure of crime drama to both viewers and commissioners.
Studying for a Foundation Degree in Health Oct 13 2021 Studying for a Foundation Degree in
Health is designed to provide clear, relevant knowledge and to support appropriate skills
development amongst students enrolled on foundation degree and equivalent level courses, in
health and social care. Combining academic study skills, work-based learning skills and
practice-focused content in one volume, this is the first textbook to focus specifically on
the Band 4 role of associate and assistant practitioner within the health sector. Features
include: - 13 chapters that cover the core topics students will be expected to demonstrate
proficiency on by the end of their degree, including health promotion, healthcare delivery,
safeguarding, quality in healthcare and research and evidence-based practice; - Learning
outcomes and activities, enabling students to actively engage with their course content; Content written by authors from a broad range of health disciplines, including nursing,
radiography, physiotherapy, dentistry and public health, accurately depicting the dynamic
field of healthcare in the UK today. Written by authors with a wealth of experience in
running foundation degrees in health, the book aims to provide students with lifelong
learning skills that will benefit them while on their course, during future study and in the
workforce.

Powering Europe: Russia, Ukraine, and the Energy Squeeze Feb 23 2020 Seeking clarity about
the conflict in Ukraine and responding to the urgent need to analyze Europe's energy
prospects outside of Russia, Kandiyoti links analysis of real energy infrastructure with
analysis of the political and economic dynamics unfolding at local, national, regional, and
global levels.
Methodological Developments in Data Linkage Nov 14 2021 A comprehensive compilation of new
developments in data linkage methodology The increasing availability of large administrative
databases has led to a dramatic rise in the use of data linkage, yet the standard texts on
linkage are still those which describe the seminal work from the 1950-60s, with some updates.
Linkage and analysis of data across sources remains problematic due to lack of discriminatory
and accurate identifiers, missing data and regulatory issues. Recent developments in data
linkage methodology have concentrated on bias and analysis of linked data, novel approaches
to organising relationships between databases and privacy-preserving linkage. Methodological
Developments in Data Linkage brings together a collection of contributions from members of
the international data linkage community, covering cutting edge methodology in this field. It
presents opportunities and challenges provided by linkage of large and often complex
datasets, including analysis problems, legal and security aspects, models for data access and
the development of novel research areas. New methods for handling uncertainty in analysis of
linked data, solutions for anonymised linkage and alternative models for data collection are
also discussed. Key Features: Presents cutting edge methods for a topic of increasing
importance to a wide range of research areas, with applications to data linkage systems
internationally Covers the essential issues associated with data linkage today Includes
examples based on real data linkage systems, highlighting the opportunities, successes and
challenges that the increasing availability of linkage data provides Novel approach
incorporates technical aspects of both linkage, management and analysis of linked data This
book will be of core interest to academics, government employees, data holders, data
managers, analysts and statisticians who use administrative data. It will also appeal to
researchers in a variety of areas, including epidemiology, biostatistics, social statistics,
informatics, policy and public health.
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